
ND Legisla�ve assembly, 

 

I am Roger Nygaard, Mayor of Edmore. The new addi�on of the high school was finished in December of 

1963. We moved in over Christmas break and had the gradua�on in May of 64. It was a beau�ful school 

and with great administrators the school was kept up and looks every bit as good today. So, it is 

important not to let this facility go by the wayside. It has a lot of poten�al for business ventures or local 

events to take place. 

We need the funding to be le, in place to maintain the building, find occupants, and keep the building 

looking ever bit as good as it did when kids were walking down the halls. 

Thank you, 

Roger Nygaard graduate of ‘64’ 


